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Committee Members, 

Our rural property owners would be unfairly impacted by the provisions in SB 77 

which imposes new restrictions for counties siting home occupations in all zones, 

even those within UGB's. 

 The types of businesses, how they advertise and the number of customers they can 

serve would be further restricted by this Bill. 

 

Our rural residents with at-home businesses should be encouraged to thrive 

economically, not limited to the degree set forth in SB 77. 

 

Please OPPOSE SB 77. 

 Thank you, 

 Mary Starrett, Yamhill County Commissioner 

 

 


